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17/06/2022  16:59:092022/2359/P COMMNT Marina Branco In all I find the plans to redevelop this area positive and so far the new housing flats and playground look good.

I do object to an 18 storey/ floors in height building in that site. It is too high for this area. I know that there is 

already a very high building currently on the site which stands out and another one will really affect the view 

line of residents in many of the surrounding area.
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